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215t October 2020
Dear Parents/Carers
Come in Pyjamas and Dressing Gown for Children in Need!

The children at school have decided to support
.. Children in Need this year on Friday 13th
. November, the end of Children in Need Week.
For a donation of £1.00 we are encouraging
children to wear their pyjamas or onesie and a
o »~ dressing gown to raise a substantial sum for this
2 SPOGS * worthwhile charity which helps many, many

children from all walks of life. Please ensure that
they have suitable footwear for playtimes.
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Thank you for your support.
Yours sincerely

Amie Langham
Beech Class Teacher
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